
 

 

 
10 January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
 
School Production: ‘Grease’, the Musical 

 
 
It is with great excitement that we can now announce that tickets are on sale for this year's school production 
of Grease, the Musical. 
 
Shows will run from Wednesday 7 February to Friday 9 February 2024, from 7:00pm in the Performing Arts 
Centre. Tickets are available from the online box office: www.ticketsource.co.uk/sohamvc at a price of £12. If 
you are unable to purchase tickets online then please contact the finance office. 
 
We anticipate that tickets will sell extremely quickly so to avoid disappointment please book your tickets as 
soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
The Performing Arts Team 
 
 
 
 
 
  

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/sohamvc

